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I wish to make it known that I am against all the redevelopment for our little town of 
Waterford.    The new development at the south end of town is taking away precious 
farm land. 
 
It would seem that in the 25 years our little town will be double its size .   Are you 
allowing cookie cutter houses much like Paris ?   This town has been ruined by 
developers!!! 
 
It’s a problem right now in Waterford with water (pressure goes down in peak hours) 
doctors, child care, policing , etc, etc, Whatever happened to the development that was 
going to be built in Townsend???? 
 
Don’t ruin our little town please ! 
 
I wish this correspondence to be made a matter of public record. 
 
Georgina McLaren 
Resident of Waterford 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




